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FEATURED STORIES

01 Farewell Luncheon for the 4" Semester Students

The 4™ semester students who were admitted in
March and October 2013 gathered for a luncheon
with the dean and professors on 28 February
and 24 September 2014.

PSPS held orientation for new students for the
Spring Semester of 2014.
Fifty-one students were admitted to the PSPS.
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03 Spring Semester Field Trips
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PSPS students took field trips during the Spring
Semester of 2014.

They visited several places such as Sangju and
Yeungju to see the achievement of Saemaul Undong
in the development of agriculture.
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FEATURED STORIES

PSPS students had a
soccer match to build
friendship on 10 June 2014.

On 24 June 2014, PSPS
students volunteered

as study assistants for
5" and 6™ graders at
Cheongdo Elementary
School. This program is
managed by Park Chung
Hee Saemaul Research
Institute.
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06 Congratulations on Graduation from PSPS

At the graduation
ceremony on 22 August
2014, nineteen students
graduated from PSPS.
With this, PSPS has
turned out total forty-four
graduates.

07 Special Chuseok for ‘Global Saemaulers’

A ‘Chuseok Festival’

for students was held
on 5 September 2014
to give an opportunity
to experience traditional
Korean culture through
Yutnori and Jegichagi.
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COLUMNS

01 “1 want to learn Saemaul Undong and
spread it back home!”

PSPS students, Angelika Katrina P. Linga from the Philippines and Noor Azlina
Binti Musa from Malaysia were selected as public administration interns in
Sangju.

These students learned about Saemaul Undong at the Sangju City Hall and
finished the internship successfully.
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02 2014 Global Saemaul Forum, Seeking
a Global Co-Prosperity
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Global Saemaul Forum was held from 27 to 29 August in Gyeongju to share the

experience of Samaul Undong with international society and look for practical
ways to improve global co-prosperity and cooperation.

Saemaul Undong is a research model of community development for poverty
eradication in developing countries, chosen by OECD and the UNESCO World
Heritage.
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HIGHLIGHTS
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Kemal Nuredin Mohammed

Kemal Nuredin Mohammed, from the Summer class
of 2012, has been recently promoted to the Head
of the Bureau of Marketing & Cooperatives in South
Nations Nationalities and Peoples Regional State,
Ethiopia.

He is now in charge of the Bureau of Marketing &
Cooperatives. Major activities of the bureau include
establishing modern agricultural marketing systems
along with strengthening cooperatives throughout
the region.
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02 ‘Saemaul Undong’ Begins in Ethiopia!

MOU Signing Ceremony
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Director Choi Oe Chool, of the Institute for International Development Cooperation, and President Gedu

Andargachew Alene, of Amhara Region, Ethiopia, signed an MOU to establish Saemaul Undong and to
cooperate in the rural development of Amhara Region.

Demeke, who graduated from PSPS in October 2013, was promoted to be a public relations advisor for
the President of Amhara. He introduced Saemaul Undong as the driving-force of economic development
in Korea, which led to the President’s coming to learn about Saemaul Undong and signing the MOU.
Two teams, one including the President, from Amhara Region visited YU to learn about Saemaul Undong
respectively from 8 to 18 June and 20 to 29 July 2014.
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